
 

 

 

         

 

 

 

MINUTES 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY, 2022 

5:30PM 
REMAX/ZOOM MEETING 

 
 

I. Call to Order:  5:32pm 
II. Members in Attendance via zoom:  Jeanette Glauner 

Member in Attendance: Wendy Yang, Kyra Hinton, Gina Winder and Jordan Crittenden. 
III. Treasurer’s report:  Beginning balance for January 2022 was $30,853.31.  Ending balance is 

$30,848.32.  Kyra gave Bobbi some donation deposits to be deposited.  Gina motioned to 
approve and Jordan seconded the motion. 

IV. Minutes: From January meeting – Bobbi approves, and Jordan seconds the motion. 
V. Old Business:   

a.  Officer/Coordinators Needed – Jordan Crittenden is officially our new 5k coordinator.  
Kyra will train him.  We are still in need of a volunteer coordinator.  We are also looking 
for replacement Board members.  Kyra will be stepping down as President after this 
year.  She will remain a committee member and possible the volunteer coordinator.  We 
also need a social media coordinator.  Cynthia Luevano did express an interest as social 
media coordinator. 

b. Craft Fair Totals – Nothing final yet. 
c. July 4th Fundraiser – Paperwork has been submitted to CHS. 
d. Bounce House – Gina still working on getting a refund.  Nothing new to report. 

VI. New Business: 
a. Fundraising – No date yet from Big Brothers Organization. 
b. 5k – Paperwork has been submitted to CHS for April 2, 2022.  Still waiting on 

confirmation.  Jeanette will begin getting donation prizes as soon as date is confirmed. 
VII. Safe Grad Night – Saturday June 4, 2022 

a.  Community Center Guidelines – Gina hasn’t heard back from Eric.  She will follow up 
with him. 

b. Student Registration Forms – We will update forms regarding mask mandate.  We will 
prepare to send out forms at the next meeting on March 8th. 

c. Entertainment – No further. 

CHSGB 

Safe Grad - A Tradition That Makes A Difference  

President – Kyra Hinton 
Vice President – Gina Winder 

Secretary – Wendy Yang 
        Treasurer – Bobbi Yasmer
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d. Six Flags – Sheila has reserved 4 buses at $2900 per bus.  Each bus will hold 56 students.  
Buses must be cancelled 30 days in advance.  Students must wear mask on bus.  Package 
deal will be $51.99 to include meal anywhere in the park, parking pass, snack, and 
bottled beverage.  Bobbi motioned to approve this package and Gina seconded.  Sheila 
has already arranged for all her volunteers for the trip.  And additional fee will be added 
this year for hotel rooms in Reno and CA since the drivers will come from CA.   Kyra will 
reach out to Martha at CCSO to confirm security for Safe Grad and trip to Six Flags.  

VIII. Next Meeting – Tuesday, March 8th at 5:15pm 
IX. Adjourn:  6:07pm 

 


